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I am writing in support of SB1131. Chintimini is an important part of protecting 

Oregon wildlife. As one of the only wildlife hospitals in the valley, their work is 

invaluable in maintaining native species. This work is done through both their 

education department that interacts with the community by answering questions and 

promoting protection of our land and their rehab that saves many lives each year. 

Our community is better with them in it, and with extra support they could do so much 

more in helping our environment. 


